

Henley College Taster Day

Thursday 15th November 2018

31st October 2018

Dear Parents

As part of the process of preparing students for their post-16 education or training and employment, Year 11 will be spending a day at The Henley College on Thursday 15th November. This day is designed to give students a taste of college life and help inform their choices for the future. All students will have the opportunity to sample courses of interest and find out more about the options open to them, both at the Henley College and at other local colleges. Your child has already selected 6 possible choices for them to sample and Henley will be creating a timetable of the day from these.

Coaches will leave promptly after registration on Thursday morning and will return students to school for their normal bus at the end of the day. Ms Burman is the teacher in charge of this trip on the day.

Students are not required to wear school uniform, but those who are doing PE /Sport Science as an option must bring a PE kit with them. As time is short at lunchtime, it is advisable to bring a packed lunch, although the refectory at the college will be open. Students will not be allowed off-site at lunchtime.

I would be most grateful if you email your consent to lphipps@langtreeschool.com or sign the consent form at the bottom of this letter and return it to the red post box in reception as soon as possible but by Friday 9th November at the latest.

Yours sincerely		
Ms Lucy Phipps Head of Year 11		
To: L Phipps		
Year 11 Taster Day at	Henley College on T	hursday 15 th November
I give permission for my son / daughter College on Thursday 15th November 2018.		_ to attend the day visit to The Henley
Signed	_(Parent/Guardian)	Tutor Group

Langtree School, Woodcote, Reading, Berkshire RG8 0RA
Tel: 01491 680514 Email: office@langtreeschool.com www.langtreeschool.com Twitter: @Head4094
Headteacher: Mr S. Bamford Acting Deputy Headteacher: Ms S Burman
Acting Assistant Headteachers: Mrs J. Holroyd and Mrs S. Wood